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 Members are shown here at Port of Call at the July SPEEA no-host social 
 with the SPEEA Midwest Young Professionals.

Midwest Young Professionals

No-host social meetup
Friday, Aug. 11, 4 p.m.
The Arcade, 906 E 3rd St., Wichita 

Committee meetings
Third Thursdays at 4:30 p.m. 

For more information, email 
Young Professionals Committee Chair 

Trevor Trousdale at tjtrousdale@gmail.com


